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El Zahra System for University Cities 

 Prof. Dr. Soliman Mohamed Mustafa, the Vice-

president of Benha University for Education and 

Student Affairs discussed El Zahra System for 

University Cities through Internet during meeting 

in the presence of:  

Prof. Dr. Ghazi Mohamed Rateb Asasah, the CEO 

of Information;  

Prof. Dr. Nasser El Gizawy, the Manager of MIS;  

Prof. Dr. Rashid Abdel Fattah, the Supervisor of the University City at 

Moshtohor; 

Prof. Dr. Gamal Abdel Hamid, the General Supervisor of the University 

Cities; 

Mr. Hossam El Din Amin, the General Manager of the University Cities; 

Dr. Mazen Salim, the Manager of the University Networks; 

Dr. Ali Mahmoud, the Supervisor of the University City at Kafr Saad; 

Dr. Hossam El Din Mahmoud, the Supervisor of the University City at 

Shubra. 

The meeting has been concluded to apply El Zahra System for the first time 

at the University. 


